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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Friends of The Ministry Center,
	How can it be that three months have gone by since we completed our incredible cross country prayer walk? It seems like just yesterday we were packing and unpacking our belongings and living on the road. Has life returned to normal for us? I don’t think life will ever be quite the same. The experience of walking across our nation--praying for salvation, restoration, reconciliation and for the love of God to be poured out upon our nation—has changed our lives forever. 
	A big thank you to all of you who attended our Appreciation Night on September 28. It was an amazing night of reconnections, celebration of God’s faithfulness and highlighting our National Cross Walk video, which was shown for the first time that night. Since that night we were able to put our video in DVD form and it is now available for any size donation to The Ministry Center. We have also been working diligently on finalizing our book about the National Cross Walk and it should be ready to go to the printers within the week! We are so excited to be able to share our experience in a very intimate way through this book. For those of you who followed along with us through our email updates, you will recognize some of the content. But we added lots of interesting “God Stories” throughout to give you a deeper look into our cross walk experience. If you would like to order a copy (we are only charging $10/book to get the book in the hands of as many people as possible), just reply to this email or contact us by phone or mail. We believe you will be touched and challenged by this story of God’s amazing faithfulness.
	We are constantly reminded of God’s unending faithfulness in our lives over the past 39 years. As Calvin was reminiscing about his early days in ministry when he pastored in the early 1980’s, he remembered that his first message was actually on God’s faithfulness—see I Corinthians 1:9, 2 Thessalonians 5:23-24 and 2 Timothy 1:7-12. 	
We are so grateful to all of you for standing with us during our prayer walks, especially the recent cross country walk. You have stood with us as faithful servants of the Lord Jesus and most of all as faithful friends. We know that according to God’s word, the kingdom of God and King Jesus will reign forever and God has chosen you to be involved in this last day outpouring of His Spirit. As we prayed across this nation, we connected with the chosen remnant and God’s children everywhere we went. You are part of God’s army and God’s family—we are all in this together! Thank you for your obedience to God’s calling.
	Keep your ears open for some exciting news about Calvin’s next epic prayer walk, slated to begin sometime next year. You will have lots of opportunity to get involved and we will share details with you as God unfolds them to us. We welcome your prayers, input and questions. If you would like to hear more about the National Cross Walk 2014, we would love to come and share with you in detail. 
	As we enter into the holiday season, may your reflections be filled with gratitude for the presence of God in your lives and may you experience His faithfulness in a new and tangible way.
Continuing on the Journey with you,
Calvin and Stephanie
To contact us about ordering the National Cross Walk DVD and book:
1. Reply to this email or call us at 717-799-8192   or 717-314-7941
2. Write to us at The Ministry Center   PO Box 62  Manheim, PA   17545
3. National Cross Walk book cost is $10 + $3 S&H. Checks can be written out to Calvin or Stephanie Greiner.  The National Cross Video is available for any size donation to “The Ministry Center.”
